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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3450th meeting of the Security Council, held on 4 November 1994, in
connection with the Council's consideration of the item entitled "The situation
in Angola", the President of the Security Council made the following statement
on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council, while welcoming the initialling of the peace
protocol in Lusaka on 31 October 1994, is gravely concerned over recent
reports of an intensification of military operations in particular those
towards Huambo, which put the lives of Angolan citizens at risk and
jeopardize the successful completion of the peace process. It reiterates
its demand to the parties to cease immediately military hostilities
throughout Angola and to establish quickly an effective and firm cease-
fire.

"The Security Council notes that the leaderships of both parties must
have adequate opportunity to meet with their negotiating teams to prepare
for the military talks scheduled to begin on 10 November. It urges the
Government of Angola to allow flight clearances into Huambo to enable the
UNITA negotiating team to consult with their leadership.

"The Security Council stresses once again that any obstruction to the
peace process would be unacceptable. It urges the Government of Angola to
exercise its authority to bring an immediate end to the military
activities.

"At this particular juncture, the Security Council stresses the need
for both parties to spare no effort to bring about a stable and long-
lasting peace in Angola. It calls upon them to honour their commitments
made at the Lusaka talks, to exercise maximum restraint and responsibility,
and to refrain from any action that could jeopardize the signing of the
protocol on 15 November 1994."

94-43374 (E) 041194



